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Hello,

As a neighbor of the 728 Newhall Rd project site, I wholeheartedly support the project and
urge the planning commission to move forward with the approval.

Lengthy approval times involving many iterations on code compliant plans increase housing
costs for the future residents and the community at large. Burlingame should do its part to help
address the housing crisis here by speedily approving this step of the process.

Congratulations on choosing to invest in our community, and I wish the future residents (and
my neighbors) a speedy homecoming when construction finishes.

Thank you,
Andrew Ash
766 Walnut Ave
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